
 
 

 

  

 

TO:           Greenheck International Representatives 

FROM: Rashmi Das 
Assistant Marketing Manager, India 

DATE: August 8, 2024 

SUBJECT:     India Independence Day  
 

 
Greenheck India Corporate office and manufacturing facility will be closed on Thursday, 15th August, in 
observance of India Independence Day. Greenheck India manufacturing facility and the corporate office will 
return to work on Friday, 16th August. 
 

 
 

Independence Day is celebrated annually on 15 August as a public holiday in India commemorating the nation's 

independence from the United Kingdom on 15 August 1947, when the provisions of the Indian Independence 

Act, which transferred legislative sovereignty to the Indian Constituent Assembly, came into effect. 

This year, we will be celebrating our 76th Independence Day. 

 
 
 

 


